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CAPITAL PROJECT STATUS UPDATE 

 

St. Elizabeth Catholic School 
Replacement School for 600 students with a 5-room childcare 
 
September 2022 Progress Summary: The Ministry of Education announced funding of 
$19.3M for a new school and childcare on April 26, 2022. Award of the consultant contract 
is anticipated following Board approval on October 20. A visioning session with the school 
community will be scheduled once the consultant contract has been awarded.  
 
 
Anticipated Occupancy Date: September 7, 2027 
 
Upcoming Meetings/Milestones: Date: 

   Next Meeting:    Visioning Session Dec 6, 2022  
(anticipated) 

   Latest Milestone Achieved:   Ministry Space Plan Template Approved Aug 24, 2022 

   Next Steps:         Consultant Appointed Oct 20, 2022   

Conceptual Design Jan 31, 2023  
(anticipated) 

 
Refer to www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms for a glossary of terms under Meetings and Milestones 

 
Visit the school web page for all status updates, design drawings and progress photos.  

https://www.tcdsb.org/o/stelizabeth/page/construction-updates 
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